To Doctors in Europe

Brussels, 9 April 2020

Dear colleagues,

The Corona pandemic has put severe strains on many of us. Some areas of Europe are hit harder than others, but we all feel the burden and expectations placed on doctors in Europe.

Many colleagues and many other health care professionals have lost their lives to Covid-19. Our thoughts are with the families and friends who have lost a loved one or a colleague.

You face situations of unprecedented hardship while caring for your patients and many of you work in extreme conditions with insufficient supplies and protection.

I wish to express my deepest esteem and respect to you. Thank you for doing an incredible service to your patients and communities.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr Frank Ulrich Montgomery

CPME President